October 18, 2010
Ingrid Edstrom
1102 Hodson Lane

Eugene, OR 97404

Dear Ms. Edstrom:

It is time to send you an update on my health care. Since | had my infrared appointment with you on June 3, 2010 and
my consultation with you on July 8, 2010, | have seen the health care professionals you recommended. | had a massage
session with Kimby Maxon for lymph drainage on July 6, 2010. | now practice the lymph drainage daily. | had an
examination by Dr. Terrance Young on August 5, 2010. He recommended | schedule an appointment with Dr. Anne
Meyer to evaluate a broken molar. | had my first appointment with Dr. Meyer on August, 26, 2010. She determined
that the infection under the molar (18) on the left lower side of my mouth could be treated with injections of ozone. |
had three injections beginning on September 14, 2010, September 21, 2010, and ending on September 29, 2010. |
scheduled a follow up appointment with Dr. Young on October 8, 2010. The infection being generated from the molar
has been eradicated. Both Dr. Meyer and Dr. Young recommend that | have the tooth reevaluated. | have a follow up
appointment with Dr. Young in May 2011. It is quite possible that the infection from my tooth had been draining down
through the lymph glands through the left breast tissue causing the cancer cells to develop.

| have also had a follow up mammogram at River Bend Hospital in June and a physical at Woman’s Care Clinic in Eugene
in September, 2010. | had my fall check up with Dr. Calpeno in Tacoma, WA in August, 2010. | am pleased to say that !
checked out with favorable reports in all instances.

As | reflect, it is apparent to me that | would be dealing with the breast tumor this fall if it had not been detected by
infrared in September, 2009. The mammogram of 2009 did not give rise to concern over the slight inconsistency in my
left breast. The letter | received directed me to make an appointment in September, 2010 for my annual mammogram.
| am very grateful that the infrared exam alerted me to the tumor, followed by the ultrasound screening that confirmed
its existence. By having the tumor removed on December 16, 2009, | am cancer-free to date and in good health.

Thank you for your professional service and support of women’s health. My hope is that more women will know about
and take advantage of infrared breast imaging in the interest of early cancer detection. You may use my information as a
testimonial to the benefit of infrared imaging for breast health and cancer detection.

Sincerely,

(A 73 \%uoéw)

Ada Fowler



